
Dear BHS Families- 
As this unprecedented first semester comes to an end January 28th, we want to make sure all students are as 
successful as possible.  We know students and staff are working hard in their online classes and that learning 
online is not nearly the same as being in person in their classes.  As we finish the term, we are shifting the last 
week of the schedule and the first two days of the next term slightly to ensure that students have time to finish 
all of their work, make up any old assignments, and reset for a new term ​and new classes. 
 
The first two days of the new term will allow students to become acclimated to their second-semester classes 
and reflect on the first term and select Choice Learning Modules in the afternoon.  Teachers will use the 
afternoon time to prepare lessons in Canvas for the new term and reach out to families.  
 

 
We hope this small change in the schedule allows students to finish courses well and reflect and adjust to the 
new term.  Teachers will be working with students directly on how to best use office hours.  If you have 
questions about your student’s grades or course work, please reach out to their teachers or counselors.  
 
  

 Morning Classes Afternoon School Specific 
Notes 

January 
25-28 

Normal Synchronous Classes in 
the Morning (no Wednesday 
Schedule)  

Office Hours in the afternoon (Students 
choose what to work on and what 
classes to focus on, based on grades) 

Please see “Soft 
Start” Teacher 
Schedule for 
Specifics 

January 
29 

No School- Teacher Grading Day  

February 
1-2 

Normal Synchronous Classes in 
the Morning 

Student Choice Modules on College and 
Career Readiness, Humanities, STEM, 
PE, Fine Arts 

Please see “Soft 
Start” Teacher 
Schedule for 
Specifics 


